
 

 

 

 
 
December 27, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members of the Eugene Zitwer Foundation, 
 
Happy Holidays!! We are very grateful to have had your support during this holiday season. 
Despite the continued challenges and changes this year has brought to all of us, it meant so 
much that our pediatric patients are still on your mind. I would like to extend our heartfelt 
appreciation for your generous donation towards gift cards, outfits for NICU, and toys through 
our amazon wishlist. The Brooklyn Hospital Center and Child Life Program had a successful 
holiday season and we were able to give each one of our patients a special gift this year. Our 
children and their families truly loved their gifts, allowing them to celebrate the holiday during a 
very stressful hospital visit.  
 
By supporting our children and families you assist our Child Life Program in providing our 
patients with much needed normalization during the holiday season. People turn to hospitals in 
their most vulnerable of times, and these toys make a huge impact on these pediatric patients 
undergoing treatments and the time spent away from home. Your support helps make the 
hospital less scary and brings our children joy and cheer. We will continue to give out toys 
throughout the year, providing our children with birthday gifts when hospitalized, rewards for 
bravery, prizes for successful treatments and gift for other milestones. 

 
 
We wish you all a happy and healthy 2021 and look forward to working with you again soon. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (718) 250-8514 or 
akreisberg@tbh.org. 
 
 
Thank you, 

                                                                
Noah Kondamudi,  MD. MBA. FACEP. FAAP. CPE     Alexa Cowit, M.S., CCLS 
Chairman, Department of Pediatrics      Child Life Director 
The Brooklyn Hospital Center      The Brooklyn Hospital Center
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